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Amendment to Item 13 - Motion 4 ‘Harrow Residents and 
Businesses’ 
 
 
Proposer:   Councillor Marilyn Ashton  
Seconder: Councillor Osborn  
 
 
“This Council is concerned that the current recession, which would hit Britain hardest and has 
been described by the Chancellor of the Exchequer as the worst for over 100 years, has 
adverse implications for the Council, Harrow businesses, and the quality of life for many 
Harrow residents. Therefore, in addition to welcoming the many positive steps taken to limit 
the impact of the recession in the Borough, this Council: 
 

(i) encourages all partners and organisations in Harrow to work together in meeting the 
challenges faced by the British economy. 

 
(ii) welcomes the fact that the Harrow Partnership Board will be considering the local 

implications of the recession at its next meeting. 
 

(iii) encourages all Harrow politicians to publicise and support the initiatives intended to 
help those struggling through these difficult times. 

 


